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As someone who has lived car free most of his life, walking across oceans of un-

used mandated parking is not something I enjoy. Making tons of parking a 

requirement stifles street oriented walkable business development and limits 

walkable options for those without cars. Not forcing seas of impermeable parking 

surface also seems to be a no brainer for climate goals that I agree need to be 

prioritized. 


